
Cooperating with the Professional Community
January Committee Report

The committee met on January 11th with the chair, co-chair, and three CPC representatives in attendance. 

• The committee has one lead for an external connection, and is brainstorming for new targets.
• The committee is open to suggestions from anyone who may have a good idea.
• The committee is open to new reps joining, please share that message with GSRs so it gets back to the groups.

The plan for the next meeting is to select our first targets and set up a plan to reach out. This will be a repetitive 
process we get a good calendar of meetings going.


